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Cyberbullying is now a crime  
Up to 10 years in jail! 

Welcome back to “A” day.  
 
 

Welcome back from Spring break 
I know how difficult it is to come back from a nice break, but we all have to 
– part of life I guess. Let’s make the most out of the remainder of the school 
year. Go Falcons! 

Stout Track Tryouts start today 
Today is the first day of all grades tryouts for the 2019 
Stout Track season! Remember you have to: 

1. Maintain a minimum of a 2.0 GPA or above throughout the 
season. You will be dropped if you drop below that. 

2. Have an appropriate School behavior. Students with poor behavior will not be allowed to 
stay on the team. 

3. Contact Coach Hool or Coach Crechiolo for any related questions.  


